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GCC HOLDS UNPRECEDENTED STRATEGIC PLANNING MEETING 
 
Marietta, Georgia, March 16, 2022– Georgia Council of Chiropractic (GCC) completed an intense day-long high-level 
planning meeting with some of the most influential members of the chiropractic profession to expand access to 
chiropractic and protect the profession from ongoing threats. 
 
Under the leadership of Dr. Dan Tew, the GCC covered plans for the near and distant future for the chiropractic 
profession in Georgia.  
 
With the rapidly changing environment in healthcare, the GCC is positioning itself to protect our practice rights while 
promoting access and awareness of chiropractic to the general public. 
 
GCC President, Dr. Dan Tew, commented, “The GCC is well positioned to make sure our profession is ready for all the 
changes that are coming. We continue to work tirelessly for the profession, our professionals, and the public we serve.” 
 
The Georgia Council of Chiropractic, founded in 1982, serves the Chiropractic profession in Georgia and is comprised of 
chiropractors, chiropractic students, and chiropractic assistants from all over the state of Georgia and several other 
states.  

The Georgia Council of Chiropractic is 100% committed to protecting, promoting and perpetuating Chiropractic to 
benefit Georgia's citizens and the Chiropractors serving in Georgia. It is our mission to profess and promote the ideals 
and principles upon which our profession and our organization were founded. Therefore, the GCC proclaims that 
detecting and correcting Vertebral Subluxations is a just and noble cause, which allows people to express 100% of their 
innate potential for health, happiness and overall well-being. 

# # # 

For more information about this topic or about the GCC, contact our Executive Director, Katrine Frazier, at 
info@GeorgiaChiropractic.org. 

 


